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Dear Sir or Madam

| presume the plan will include the requirement for a new sewage processing plant
to serve the proposed developments. With all the development that has taken
place in Andover over the last few decades, | have never been aware of 'sewage'
being addressed or any mention of any new processing plant. However, in recent
years river pollution has become an issue.

E Treadwell





